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Health District flu shot clinics now open to the general public 

 (Las Vegas, Nev. – November 16, 2001) – Effective immediately, the Clark County Health 

District will begin offering flu shots to the general public. The immunization was being administered 

to only people in the high-risk group, but based on the amount of people at the clinics it has been 

determined that the needs of this group have been met.  

The shot will be offered at the following locations on Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. 

to 4:30 p.m. (The offices will be closed November 22-23, for the Thanksgiving holiday.) 

• Ravenholt Public Health Center, 625 Shadow Lane 

• East Las Vegas Public Health Center, 560 N. Nellis Boulevard 

• Henderson Public Health Center, 129 W. Lake Mead Drive 

• North Las Vegas Public Health Center, 1820 E. Lake Mead Boulevard 

People eligible for free vaccine must present and eligible insurance card or a current 

Medicare or Medicaid card, for all others the cost is $15 for flu and $20 for pneumonia. The 

immunization will be offered until the health district depletes its supply. For more information, 

please call 383-1351 or 383-1352. 
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